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	Cumbria Academy for Autism
Branthwaite Road
Workington
Cumbria 
CA14 4SS

01900 517632



 

8th June 2021



Dear Parent,

One of our families have had a positive LFT result and are now seeking a PCR test to confirm this result. At this present time, the child who attends the school is isolating and will be for the next 10 days. The child has no symptoms at this time, however, we have been advised professionally that if this situation changes, then we may have to close our school bubble. We have been incredibly lucky that this has been our first case of this, but as you know, the situation is still very real.

We will continue to keep you updated of any changes, however, at present, the guidance given is that the school remains open. Staff have taken extra LFT tests this morning to ensure they are testing negative too. We hope that this will reassure them, and you.

Many thanks for your understanding in this matter.
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Mr R Aindow
Head Teacher
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